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Dear Maria Timberlake,

Congratulations! You have been selected to be a presenter for the NYS Council for Exceptional Children Conference in Binghamton, NY (October 20-
21).

Your presentation Preparing Transformative Inclusive Educators will be on Friday, October 20, 2017 at 9-9:50 in the Johnson Room of the
DoubleTree Hotel in Binghamton, NY. Please inform all co-presenters of the acceptance and scheduled date and time as a separate message will NOT be
sent to them.

Please let us know if you still plan to present at the conference by clicking here to Accept or Decline by September 1, 2017. Also, you will need to
register for the conference on or before September 15, 2017 to appear in the program. To register, please click here.

Presenters will be provided with a screen and projector, but presenters must bring their own laptop/tablet and any necessary adapter. Sessions will last
for 50 minutes.

Hotel rooms are limited, so please make your reservation early! Information about the DoubleTree Hotel and the conference discount rate are available
on the website.

You may want to consider arriving early or staying late to enjoy some of the activities that the Binghamton area has to offer- a town truly at the
confluence of possibility and progress! Consider visiting our many historical, art, and science museums, such as the Roberson Museum, the Phelps
Mansion, or the Rod Serling Archive at the Bundy Museum. If you are bringing your family, the Binghamton Discovery Center and Ross Park Zoo is a
short drive away. There are also nearby golf courses, hiking trails, and several local craft breweries. Information is available from
http://www.visitbinghamton.org




